January 29, 1981

Mr. P.K. Kalaydjian
784 Peninsula Crive
Ormond Beach, Florida 32074
Dear Mr. Kalaydjian:

We gratefully acknowledge your generous
donation of $150.00 (one hundred fifty dollars)
to the Mortage Fund of St. Vartan Armenian
Cathedral.

Such commitments truly help sustain our
Church's spiritual mission in America.
Your support is greatly appreciated.

Yours sincerely,

Syraun Palvetzian
Executive Director

Enclosure: Receipt number 37619



